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50th Hovamber 1936

Dear i~r. Chittenden,

I was sorry that I was not able to see

you before I left to thank you for the kindness and courtesy

which were shown to CiO when 1 stayed at The Rook-Cadillac last

I am most grateful to you for the friendly hospitalityweek.

of your hotel.

Tours sincerely,

Tm Manager,
The Book-CadiUac Hotel, 
Detroit, Michigan.
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